
SAVE THE DATE
Please join us on Thursday, 
February 12 for a special 
safety announcement from 
Mayor Ed Murray and other 
city leaders.

SAFER STREETS FOR SEATTLE

#VisionZeroSEA

	 When:	 Thursday, February 12
		  3 – 4 PM

	Where:	 Outside of the Lake City 		
		  Public Library
		  12501 28th Ave NE
		  (event will be held outside)

Questions?  
Contact Allison Schwartz at 
allison.schwartz@seattle.gov 
or (206) 386-4654


